## Lincoln County Finance Department

JIM HAMMONS, Administrator 406-283-2345 jhammons@libby.org

WENDY DRAKE, Finance Deputy 406-283-2303 wdrake@libby.org DALLAS BOWE, Payroll Deputy 406-283-2312 dbowe@libby.org

August 5, 2022

Dear EM-Kayan W/5 District

Your valuations for fiscal year 2022/23 have been completed.

Your department has 81 Users for a total of \$12,839.

I encourage you to carefully check my work to ensure your allotted valuations are accurate.

For your convenience, I have also enclosed a copy of your fund cash balance held by the county ending June 30, 2022.

Budget forms can be accessed via the Finance Page on our county website at <a href="www.lincolncountymt.us">www.lincolncountymt.us</a>. I have also included a copy if your preference is to fill it out the budget form and email or mail it to me; please write legibly.

Please return your budget to me no later than August 26, 2022 so I can then finalize the countywide budget with the commissioners.

I look forward to working with you to ensure a financially sound District and County. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Respectfully,

Jim Hammons, County Administrator

jhammons@libby.org 512 California Avenue Libby, MT 59923

Jim Hammone

406-283-2345